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continue to perform their duties in a manner that preserves the image, 

credibility, impartiality, and integrity of the United Nations. The NAM 

emphasizes the importance of maintaining a policy of zero tolerance in 

addressing all cases of sexual exploitation and abuse committed by 

peacekeeping personnel. 

The Non-Aligned Movement takes note of the work undertaken by the 

Ad Hoe Committee in the framework of a working group on the grcr7a4bnt h e s e n g  



In this sense, we take note of the comprehensive strategy on assistance 

and support to victims of sexual exploitation and abuse by United Nations 

staff and related personnel, which was adopted by the General Assembly 

resolution 62/214. This Strategy will help to mitigate the sufferings of the 

victims of sexual exploitation and abuse as well as offer social support, legal 

services and medical attention, among other things. 

Likewise, the Non-Aligned Movement emphasizes the need to 

implement, without delay, the General Assembly resolution 61/291, which 

amends the revised draft model Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). 

We believe that this process will strengthen accountability mechanisms and 

contribute to guarantee due process with respect to investigations of acts of 

sexual exploitation and abuse. 

In this connection, we also believe that the full implementation by ,all 

Member States of General Assembly resolutions 62/63, 63/119, 64/110 and 

65/20 , 66/93 , 67/88, 68/105, 69/114, 70/114 could contribute to bridge up 

any jurisdictional gaps, if they exist. We encourage member states to 

exercise their jurisdiction in applicable cases in order to ensure that criminal 

acts do not go unpunished. Subsequently, an assessment can be undertaken 

to explore if there is any need for further measures by the General Assembly. 

The Movement notes that important policy and remedial measures have been 

agreed but still need to be implemented. We continue to believe that 

progress in short term measures is also needed. 

The Non-Aligned Movement Expresses its concern with respect to all 

alleged crimes on the part of United Nations officials and experts on 
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